Dear Parents,

This year I am trying to get our classroom to “go green”! I would like to try and limit the use of excess paper in the classroom. I will be taking initiatives with the iPads, computer labs, whiteboards, and other resources to try and limit how much paper we consume. With that in mind, I wonder if you would also be interested in taking part to help save paper. 

This year I would like to send and Electronic version of our Friday Folder. Things I would attach would be the weekly newsletter, unit math and reading/writing take home letters, etc. I will also be posting these things on our class website. Lastly, I will be sending home login and password information for both the Everyday Math and Wonders materials so you can access that information online. You will still receive an actual folder with any other district or school letters that need to go home.
If you would be interested on trying your part and helping limit our paper use, please write your preferred email below. If you are not interested, just check off the box that says that you prefer a hard copy. Thank you for cooperation and I cannot wait to get started!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Clubb

(517)541-5770 ext. 3856

clubbc@charlottenet.org
clubbclassroom.weebly.com
_____ Yes! I would gladly do the online Friday Folder.


Email: ________________________________

_____ No thanks, send me hard copies please.
